
 

CANCELLATION 

OF A TENDER PROCEDURE 

Administration of the Irish Tech Challenge South Africa 

This notice is to inform all interested service providers that the following tender has been 

cancelleled. 

 

1. Publication Reference 

TEDB8-IRL/2023-292296 

 

2. Date of publication 

04 January 2023 

 

3. Programme title 

Administration of the Irish Tech Challenge South Africa.  

 

4. Contracting Authority 

The Department of Foreign Affairs (Embassy of Ireland, Pretoria, South Africa) 

 

5. Reason for cancellation  

The tender was cancelled due to a procedural error. The Project Team would like to thank Tenderers 

for your interest in this tender. 

The terms of reference will be revised and then re-tendered shortly. 

 

Embassy of Ireland, Pretoria, South Africa 

Date: 01 February 2023 


